
 

From: Daniel Castaneda <danielcastaneda@the1stward.com>  

Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2021 11:37 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: 1st Ward Food Donation 

 

 

Hi Steve,  

 

I hope you're doing well! We received a food donation for an event we hosted this past Saturday, flyer 

attached for your reference. The event was open to the public and anyone in attendance or passing 

through was able to help themselves to the food (individually wrapped hotdogs for people to grab and 

go as a COVID safe food option). The overall value of the food donation was approximately $150. 

 

The donor was RedHot Ranch located at 2449 W Armitage Ave, Chicago, IL 60647. The food was 

accepted as a gift on behalf of the City and used for this public event. 
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Please let me know if you have any questions or if further information is needed. 

 

Thanks! 

Danny 

 

Danny Castañeda 

Director of Community Development, 1st Ward Alderman La Spata  

 


